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Mike DeWine, Governor 
Matt Damschroder, Interim Director 

August 19, 2021 

John White 
180 E. Broad St.  
Suite 1400 
Columbus, OH 43215 

RE: Deloitte Consulting LLC 
Agreement #C-2021-14-0677-07 
Renewal #C-2223-14-0250 

Dear Mr. White: 

This letter is notice to you that the State intends to renew the above Contract including all 
Contract Amendments executed by the parties for the period July 1, 2021 through June 30, 
2022 (SFY22) in the amount of $27,696,400.00. The agreement number referenced above, 
C-2021-14-0677-07, will be replaced with agreement number C-2223-14-0250. All other terms 
of the Contract will remain the same, except as noted herein. 

The renewal of the Contract will be effective on the later of July 1, 2021 or the date the State 
issues a purchase order under the Contract and is contingent upon continued compliance with 
all obligations agreed to in the Contract. 

The parties have executed this Renewal as of the date of the signature of the Director of the 
Ohio Department of Job and Family Services. 

Deloitte Consulting LLC 

Signature  

Printed Name 

Date 

Ohio Department of Job and Family Services 

Matt Damschroder, Director 

Date 

John B. White
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